



WISHING YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!

From all the staff at the Heart of Teesdale Landscape Partnership

We would like to say a big **thank you** to all our partners, Advisory Group members and volunteers for all their hard work and support throughout 2015. Your support is vital in making sure the Heart of Teesdale is a success.

We have had another jam-packed year with many of our projects getting fully underway, others successfully drawing to a close and a comprehensive events and training programme running throughout the year. We hope that you have enjoyed being involved with the Heart of Teesdale throughout 2015 and we look forward to sharing 2016 with you.









Over the Christmas period all staff will be out of the office from 24th December until the 4th January.

